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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed Amendment to RAP 10.10 - Comment
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Dear Clerk:
 
This email is to express concern regarding the proposed amendments to the Rules of Appellate
Procedure 10.10 (RAP 10.10). The proposed change allowing defendants to request and receive the
verbatim report of proceedings, clerk’s papers, and exhibits transmitted to the Court of Appeals, is
concerning. This proposed change would allow defendants access to trial exhibits such as, intimate
images, depictions of minors engaged in sexually explicit activity, medical records, crime scene
photographs, and financial information of victims. This puts crime victims in a vulnerable position.
CrR 4.7 and GR 31 currently have protections in place for these issues, which the proposed
amendment to RAP 10.10 does not.
 
I respectfully request the rejection of the proposed amendment.
 
Thank you,
 
Joe Bassetti
Deputy Prosecuting Attorney
Lewis County Prosecutor’s Office
345 West Main Street, Floor 2
Chehalis, WA 98532
(360) 740 – 1240
(360) 740 – 1497 (fax)
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This email and any attachments may be confidential and/or protected by legal privilege.  If so, and
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this
email or any attachment is prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by returning it to the sender and deleting this copy from your system.  Thank you for
your cooperation.
 
 


